St. Joseph’s Church, Gracepark Road (Rosmini)

Fr Matt Gaffney has asked us to announce that Morning Mass in St. Joseph’s Church (Rosmini) will re-
commence on Wednesday 1% July at 10am.

Current Public Health Recommendations as to Social Distancing require that, for the present, the
congregation must be limited to 32 persons present in the Church at any one time. In consequence of this,
Mass will be celebrated at 10am on Monday to Friday only - there will be no Masses in St. Joseph’s on
Saturdays or Sundays until further notice.

It is recommended that those wishing to attend Mass come a little early to allow time for everyone to be
seated before Mass starts. Public Health Measures are being followed and stewards will be present to assist
mass goers in following the public health advice.

To enable St. Joseph’s to comply with the public health requirements about contact tracing, those
attending Mass are asked to bring with them a note of their name and contact phone number which will be
retained by St. Joseph’s in case it should be required for contact tracing purposes.



